Math 145B
Spring 2015

UPDATED GENERAL INFORMATION — MAY 21, 2015

REMINDER. There will be no class on Friday, May 22. Since the following Monday is
a holiday, the next lecture class meeting is Wednesday, May 27. Before the next lecture class, it
would be good to go through the exercises for Section V.2 and the file notes5.2a.pdf mentioned
below.

The material in Section V.1 of the course will not appear on the next quiz or examination, but
material from the remaining Sectiions of Unit V will be included.

A more clearly written proof of Proposition V.2.3 has been posted in the file notes5.2a.pdf.
The proof given there is the argument which was presented in the lectures.



